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March and April 2021 were very busy for Shooting Stars Foundation.  

Several fundraising camps by youth officers, Scholar activities and scholar placement news filled the days with 

excitement. Enjoy our newsletter below! 
 

 Michigan camp, raised $1025 

 Texas camp, raised $1450 

 3 Technology Webinars 

 New Scholars Induction 

 English classes for scholars 

 Scholars graduation and job placement 

 Donor Family Singaram 

 Employee Kudo to Jay Fernando 

 Volunteer Kudo to Usha Sarathy 

 Officer Kudo to Ansh Gupta 

 Upcoming Events 

 Adopt A Scholar campaign 

 

Fundraising Camps 

 

 

Michigan team raised $1025 from our 

first Entrepreneurship Camp for Upper 

Elementary and Middle Schoolers. 13 

students nationwide were mentored by 4 Top 

Notch Industry Leaders, in 15+ hours sessions, to 

create and pitch their products. 

  

They presented their pitches to 3 amazing judges 

and received 5-stars from all of them, winning 

different awards. The camp was hosted by SSF 

Officers, the Dynamic Duo, Vishal 

Swamy, and Anish Manda, guided by Priya 

Gurumurthy. 
 

 

 



 

 

In Texas, high 

schoolers Krish, Shragvi, Iniya, Ayushi, 

and Anish, led by Sanjitha, raised $1450 for their 

Entrepreneurship Camp. 4 teams presented their 

'products' to 2 industry leader judges, after being 

mentored by 5 experts in Ideation, Product 

Management, Marketing, Finance, and Pitching. 

 

 

Technology Webinars 

 

 

From February to April, Nebula Youth Camps successfully conducted 3 Webinars, led by SSF volunteers and 

officers, featuring leading industry experts.  

Do you want to be part of our Webinar series? Be a speaker, organizer, host, or participant?  

Contact us at nebula@sstarsfoundation.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Augmented Reality, led by volunteer Abhi 

Saxena, featuring speakers Dr. Irina 

Groysman (ZS), and Rahul Avasthy. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Investing, led by former SSF 

president, Vaarun 

Ramanathan, featuring Arun 

Chetty (Intel Capital), Shayne 

Veramallay (CARBON Impact), 

and David Erickson (Wharton 

Finance). 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Professional Path, led by Ansh Gupta, 

hosted by Sanat Singhal  21st Century), 

and featuring SSF founder, Ajjit 

Narayannan (Urban Institute), Dr. 

Saranya Venkatachalam  (Duke 

Research), and Vlad Cojanu (Facebook).  

 



 

SSF Scholars Connect 

 

 

 

The 24 New Scholars induction 

meeting in March 2021 generated 

heartwarming sentiment and very 

positive feedback.  Neeru, an employee 

said: "I am very happy to be part of SSF. 

Today, what I experienced means a lot. I 

feel inspired." Students said: 
 

  “Really very excited and very 

interesting to see you all from various 

places…” 

  “The commitments  are very much 

inspiring…”  

  “I will try to Make something different 
through SSF to change the world🤗” 

 

 

 



  

 

ELF program is a very first kind of initiative by SSF to help our students develop their presentation and writing 

skills. Thirty Seven scholars from SSF and Vanavil participated in the 12-week, 24 sessions, program. The 

sessions were delivered through LIVE classes and SELF LEARNING workshops. Students actively 

participated with over 80% attendance in every session. They also showed significant improvement in their 

writing, speaking, and presentation skills. 

 

Student like Muthu Murugan, who had a tough time to even speak a sentence in ENGLISH, was able to 

construct sentences and present himself in the best way he can. The program mainly focused on the students' 

Confidence, Speaking Skills, Sentence Construction, Grammar Understanding, and Presentation Skills. 

 

Do you want to participate in future ELF programs? Watch out for announcements in your group chat, or 

email support@sstarsfoundation.org. 

  



 

Scholars Spotlight 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Volunteer Kudo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Shashi is an amazing kid who 
invented a light innovation and 
was interviewed on TV. He 
also attended our MILT self-
confidence and motivation 
program in October 2020.  
He has been placed 
at Samsung – as an Engineer 
Trainee - his dream job. 

We are also celebrating the 
job placement of Pradeep as 
a Systems 
Engineer at HCL; and Udhay
adarshini as a Robotic 
Process Automation at 
VDart, Trichy.  
 
 
 
We are proud of you, Shashi, 
Pradeep, and Udhaya! 
 

 

Meet Usha Sarathy. She is a committed longtime 
volunteer! Over the past 3 years, Usha has 
personally completed about 75+ New Student 
approval interviews and Donor Connect calls – in 
Tamil, Telugu, Hindi with her daughters taking 
notes. Her older daughter Trisha (VP) ran several 
spring camps and Steamathons for the past 6 
years. Her younger daughter, Neha, now runs 
Bollywood and Speech in Winter and Spring 
camps.  

She also met with a few SSF scholars at 
Coimbatore, Her first scholar Dr. Ravishankar has 
now graduated and she has committed to sponsor 
another scholar – Pushpa. 
Thank you, Usha. 



 

Donor Spotlight 

 

 

 

 

HUGE THANK YOU to our donors Mr. and Mrs. Singaram (Parents of our CEO - Latha Narayannan, and 

Oregon volunteer leader Subha Singaram). They are sponsoring close to 45 students from Shooting Stars.  

 

Recently,  we had 2 zoom meetups with them and their scholars . It was an emotional experience to hear 

about Mr Singaram's humble beginnings and his journey to where he is now. His story was relatable and 

inspiring to the scholars. Mrs. Singaram shared her dreams for their scholars and invited them all for a visit 

post-covid.  

 

All the scholars promised they will make the Singaram family proud! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

Employee Kudo 

 

 

 

  
 

Jay Fernando has been awarded the STAR 

Employee of the Quarter - Q1 2021. Jay introduced 

the process of visiting home of the scholars, and 

this has been one of the most successful processes 

to make sure we sponsor the most eligible scholars. 

Jay has been instrumental in ensuring SSF’s 

continued pursuit of supporting student education. 

In the last 4 months, Jay has enabled ±101 donor 

payments to several students. In this process, Jay 

created a team of 55 volunteers who visited about 

68 homes in Tamilnadu. Well done, Jay ! 
 

 

 

Officer Kudo 

 

 

 

We would like to give a HUGE Shout Out to Ansh 

Gupta, our SSF High School President – and 

award him the STAR High School Officer of the 

Quarter – Q1 2021. Since Ansh joined SSF in 2019, 

he's dedicated close to 600 hours to SSF! He 

helped various backend work, led several camps, 

and managed the entire organization from a youth 

officers perspective! In 2020 alone, along with other 

team members, he raised at least $30,000 for SSF! 

He also donated the prize money he got from 

hacking, to sponsor one of SSF scholars, Bharat, 

a 3rd year B.Tech Aerospace Engineering at IIT 

Madras, Chennai. Great work, Ansh. 
 

 

 

 



 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

More Ways to Support SSF 
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